
  

 

Shenandoah County Public Schools—Presentation of FY 2021 Proposed Budget: Dr. Johnston will be 
presenting the School Division’s Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2021 at the School Board meeting at 7:00 
pm on Thursday, February 13, 2020 . The Board of Supervisors has been invited to attend to hear the presen-
tation. 

General Reassessment of Real Property: As we have previously repor ted, the County issued a Request 
for Proposal (RFP) for firms to perform a general reassessment of real property, which would become effec-
tive January 1, 2022. Proposals were due by Friday, January 31, 2020 and a total of five proposals were re-
ceived. The County has convened an Evaluation Committee to review and evaluate the proposals and select a 
successful offeror. Following evaluation of proposals, we anticipate bringing this contract to the Board of Su-
pervisors for consideration of approval in March. If approved, the general reassessment services will begin 
after July 1, 2020; thus, expenditures pertaining to this contract will be included in the upcoming Fiscal Year 
2021 Proposed Budget that is currently under development.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Message to the Members of the Board of Supervisors for February 7, 2020  

Shenandoah County Administrator’s  
Weekly Memorandum 

Office of County Administration     Evan Vass, County Administrator     Office: (540) 459-6165 

  600 N. Main Street, Suite 102       evass@shenandoahcountyva.us    Fax: (540) 459-6168 

      Woodstock, VA 22664         Hours: Monday—Friday 8:30 a.m.—5:00 p.m. 


